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Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

As a frequent river user and permit holder for recreation activities of the Salmon River this project is very

concerning in regards to water quality in the South Fork Salmon and the downstream effects below the

confluence of the South Fork and Main stem river.  The South Fork Salmon is a gem in the state of Idaho both for

recreation activities and of scenic value.  I would prefer to not see the health of this river system and downstream

waterways be potentially put in jeopardy by the proposed mining activities.  

 

Thanks for your consideration!

Seth Tonsmeire


